
	
   	
  

Family Life Church…Difference Makers, 
 
I saw it but I could hardly believe it! It was an emotional movie with a most powerful 
message that I think will really make a difference in the lives of all who view it. It was 
the movie War Room! This movie is centered on prayer and the church in its promotion 
of building stronger marriages and families. It is an amazing story about how prayer 
made the difference in a couple’s marriage and ultimately their family. I believe it has 
the real potential of being an effective tool in strengthening families in our 
church and in our communities.  

	
  

What a powerful message that elevates the power of prayer to 
empower believers for more meaningful relationships. After 
seeing this movie at the Bishop’s Roundtable, Kimberly and I 
sensed a witness along with our pastors Bishop I.V. & Lady 
Bridget Hilliard to do more than just applaud the producer and 
actors but to use this movie as a tool of ministry and 
evangelism to help people maximize their meaningful 
relationships through prayer and faith. After 33 years of 
marriage this August and family building there is a real 
fire in my heart for helping others discover real 
fulfillment in their family and their marriage 
relationship. 	
  

FAMILIES AND MARRIAGES ARE IN TROUBLE… WE MUST ACT NOW!!! 
 In life there comes along a cause, a clarion call, that we must answer 

and I believe that this is such a cause. Family Life, I’m asking that you 
would join in this community effort to make a difference in families and 
marriages in our church and our communities. As an evangelical 
outreach thrust for our church I could not think of a better 
emphasis which will meet the emotional needs of the lost and 
hurting as you bring them to the saving knowledge of God’s 
GRACE!  
 
 

I’ve put together a free (electronic) Amazing Family 
Empowerment Kit (a $20+ value) that I will give to 
every person who attends the movie on August 29th. 
Outreach Kit (electronic) is given following dismissal 
on August 30th. You will need to sign up & purchase 
your ticket ASAP. The deadline is Wednesday, August 
19th. I’m asking all families to support at least one 
family (unchurched) and purchase their tickets. This is 
a wonderful opportunity to witness!!! WE ARE 
COUNTING ON YOU TO MAKE THIS AMAZING 
FAMILY WEEKEND LIKE NO OTHER!!! 

	
  	
  

	
  

	
  

Pastor	
  Tommy	
  W.	
  Nard,	
  Sr.	
  


